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Married At First Sight Chapter 2921-Serenity smiled and said, “It’s 
normal for you to feel fetal movement. I can feel fetal movement 
sometimes, but it just doesn’t feel real and can easily lead to 

misunderstandings.” 

Having said that, she still asked Jasmine to touch her belly. 

There was no one else in the store except two. 

Jasmine sat back at the checkout counter and generously let her touch it, 

but the baby was sleeping. Serenity gently touched Jasmine’s belly but 
received no response from the baby. 

Jasmine said, “Maybe he was sleeping. When I woke up in the morning, I 
said that I could feel the fetal movement. Josh also touched it. When he 
felt it, he was very surprised. He interacted with the baby for a long time. 

Maybe the baby was tired, and he was sleeping.” 

Serenity smiled and retracted her hand. Anyway, she would be able to 

clearly feel the fetal movement soon, so there was no need to envy 
Jasmine. 

There was the sound of high-heeled footsteps outside. 

Soon, they saw a young woman walking in. 

It’s still the young woman from yesterday, Carrie, with a changed face. 

Seeing Carrie coming, Serenity asked her with a smile, “Hello, do you 

still need to buy information books?” 

Carrie glanced at Jasmine, then returned to Serenity and said, “The set of 

information books I bought in your store yesterday, my brother-in-law 
said it was very useful, and his classmate also wants a set; he asked me 
to come here and buy another set for him to take to his classmates.” 



Serenity stood up to get the matching information book and said, “It is 
very useful. All students in the junior high school at Wiltspoon Middle 

School use this set of information.” 

“Many middle schools in Wiltspoon use these materials.” Serenity added. 

Carrie followed Serenity and saw that Serenity was still eating half a 
piece of sesame cake in her hand. She cursed in her heart: The eldest 
young lady of the York family is still eating these things. She looks like a 

bargain. 

A country bumpkin who comes from the countryside is a country 

bumpkin, and she cannot become a phoenix even if she flies on a branch. 

Carrie secretly looked down on Serenity and despised her. 

She felt that Serenity’s life was better; she married Zachary and became 
the eldest mistress of the most wealthy family. In Wiltspoon, who didn’t 

know that the elders of the York family, the richest man, were very open-
minded and would respect any decision of their children. 

So Serenity, the Cinderella, married into a wealthy family, lived a 

carefree life, and even bullied her. 

Carrie still didn’t think she was at fault. It was Serenity and Camryn who 

were at fault. 

It was originally a conflict between her and Camryn. Serenity was nosy 

and helped Camryn vent her anger, which made her angry, so she hired 
someone to teach Serenity a lesson. The miscalculation was that Serenity 
was very skilled, so she hired him. Not only did they fail to teach Serenity 

a lesson, they also implicated her and sent her to jail for a period of time. 

If her parents were still outside, she could still be the same as before 
when she came out of jail, but after she went in, her parents followed 

them. 

This series of events was all caused by Serenity’s meddling in other 

people’s affairs. 



She really hated Serenity. 

Following Serenity, she looked at Serenity with hatred in her eyes. 
Looking at Serenity’s slightly bulging belly, she really wanted to kick her 

from behind so that Serenity would fall forward and fall to the ground. 

She was guaranteed to have an abortion. 

Carrie endured it again and again before acting impulsively. 

Serenity got another set of information books for Carrie, turned around 
and handed them to Carrie, and said, “This is the set of information 
books you bought yesterday.” 

After Carrie took it and looked at it, she looked through other books on 
the bookshelf. 

“I’ll look at other books.” Carrie said. 

Serenity smiled and said, “Take your time and watch.” 

Then Serenity turned around, walked back to the cashier, and sat down. 

She quickly finished the half-piece of sesame cake. 

Serenity asked, “Jasmine, is the sesame cake delicious?” 
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Married At First Sight Chapter 2922-Jasmine hummed, “It’s delicious. 
As soon as I ate it, I said it was delicious.” 

“Let’s split it in half.” Serenity said as she walked into the small kitchen, 
took out a fresh-keeping bag, and shared the sesame cakes given to them 

by Mr. Charles with Jasmine. 

Jasmine was not polite, and she accepted. 



Carrie, who was hiding behind the bookshelf and watching, was a little 
stunned. Have those two women never had cake in their eight lives? 

What kind of black sesame cake is that delicious? The two of them also 
divided it one half. 

Carrie was a little curious and wanted to try how delicious the cake was 
that both young ladies would like to eat. 

However, she appeared as Mrs. Labbe and had not become familiar with 

Serenity, so she was embarrassed to ask Serenity for cakes. 

“Serenity, Jasmine, are you there?” 

A familiar shout came from outside. Carrie, who was hiding behind the 
bookshelf, suddenly changed her face and became nervous because the 

voice belonged to Camryn. 

Camryn came over holding an umbrella. 

The bodyguards that Callum had arranged to protect her were following 
her. As long as she was not with Callum, the two bodyguards would 

follow her at all times. 

Two bodyguards pulled a cart with several pots of green potted flowers 
on it. 

After Serenity arrived at the store this morning, she called Camryn and 
asked Camryn to send her some green potted plants when she was free to 

replace the original potted flowers in the store. 

The few pots of green potted plants she had originally kept were growing 

wildly. Serenity replaced them and gave them to Camryn to take back to 
the flower shop to branch and plant them in pots. 

Camryn waited for the clerk to come back from delivering the flowers 
and then picked out some green potted plants for her grandmother. 

“Camryn, we are here.” Serenity responded. 



When the two bodyguards of the York family saw Camryn, they 
respectfully called her “Second Young Mistress.” 

Carrie knocked over several books on the bookshelf, and the books fell to 

the ground with a sound. 

“Sorry, I knocked down a few books.” 

Carrie said apologetically and hurriedly kneeled down to pick up a few 

books and put them back on the bookshelf. Then, continue to look at the 
book. 

She didn’t dare to speak anymore, but her ears were raised high, wanting 
to hear what the three women had to say. 

She changed her face, but her body shape remained the same, and her 
voice didn’t change much. Mr. Labbe arranged for someone to teach her 
how to change her voice. She learned it every day. After all, she only 

learned it for a short period of time, so the change in her voice was not 
considered. 

People who were familiar with her could easily recognize her by the 

sound of her voice. 

Neither Serenity nor Jasmine were familiar with her. She was able to get 

through without arousing Serenity’s suspicion. Serenity felt that her 
figure was familiar, but she really didn’t recognize her face. Serenity no 
longer lets her go into the heart. 

If Camryn heard her speak, she would definitely be able to recognize her. 

“Serenity, I sent you the green potted plants you asked for.” 

Camryn collected her umbrella and put it in the basket at the door, which 

was specially used for everyone to place umbrellas. 

Serenity and Jasmine both greeted her. 

“It’s a little rainy and cold today, but you still have to deliver it in person. 

Just ask them to deliver it for you. Or just tell me, and I’ll have someone 



come over and pick it up.” Serenity took Camryn’s hand and said, “Your 
hands are so cold. Why don’t you wear gloves? Don’t catch a cold.” 

Camryn smiled and said, “When winter comes, my hands and feet are 

always cold. It has been for more than ten years. I have to sleep for a 

long time at night to get warmer.” 

It’s because her body was too cold. It was her own mother who was the 
victim. 
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Married At First Sight Chapter 2923-“My store is not busy right now, so 

I came over here to chat with you.” 

Camryn went there in person, mainly because he wanted to chat with his 

sister-in-law and good friend. 

Serenity directed the bodyguards to help move the original potted plants 

and replace them with the new ones sent by Camryn. 

Jasmine went to pour a cup of hot water for Camryn and said to Camryn, 
“Drink a cup of hot water. The temperature has cooled down today.” 

Then she asked the bodyguards to get themselves a glass of hot water. 

Anyway, these bodyguards were familiar with this place. 

They knew that these young ladies like her were approachable and didn’t 

put on airs. 

Camryn took a sip of hot water and didn’t ask anything when she saw the 

cakes on the cashier. 

However, Serenity still invited her to eat. 

Camryn was not polite and took one to eat. 



Carrie: “…” 

That cake must be delicious. 

Camryn didn’t say whether it was delicious or not. She chatted with her 

two friends while eating. 

Finally, they talked about how Camryn would attend a banquet with her 
mother-in-law in two days. Camryn said to Serenity, “Seren, if you 

weren’t pregnant, we would still have a companion. I behave 
appropriately in front of my mother-in-law, but I’m actually a little 
nervous. I rarely attend banquets.” 

It is true that she was the eldest daughter of the Newman family. Because 
her biological father died early, her biological mother was not as good as 

her stepmother. She had a bad life when she was a child. When she was 
sixteen years old, her biological mother poisoned and blinded her. She 
lived in darkness. In the Newman family mansion, her life was worse 

than that of a servant. 

Where was the chance to attend the banquet? 

Her mother often attended events and had social events, but she usually 
took Carrie out to see the world. 

By the time she became the head of the Newman family, her eyes had not 
yet been cured, and it was difficult for her to attend the banquet. 

Therefore, she attended very few banquets. 

It would be a lie to say she was not nervous. 

She just didn’t want to show her shyness in front of her mother-in-law. 

She was also afraid that if she didn’t perform well, she would lose the 
faces of her mother-in-law and her husband. 

She represented not only the Newman family, but also the York family. 



Serenity comforted Camryn: “Don’t be afraid. Aunt Rosella is there for 
everything. Just follow her. If someone targets you, you don’t have to be 

polite. Fight back vigorously. If the sky falls, Aunt Rosella will help you 
hold on. Actually, the banquets that can invite Aunt Rosella to attend are 

from well-established families. They are all well-educated people. You 
don’t have to be concerned about them looking down on you or bullying 

you. 

Camryn, you are now the head of the Newman family and the second 

young mistress of the York family. You have enough confidence to look 
down upon the ladies of Wiltspoon.” 

Serenity had never been timid. Her background was not as good as 
Camryn’s. Even though Camryn’s mother miserably killed her, the 
Newman family was still well-off. 

She was a country bumpkin, so many people looked down upon her. 

Serenity had never had low self-esteem. She only felt psychological 
pressure after not being pregnant for a long time. 

Socially, she never felt pressured. 

If others thought highly of her, she would spend more time chatting with 
those who thought highly of her. She didn’t even bother to get to know 

those who looked down on her. 

She didn’t have to eat other people’s rice. 

No matter what others thought of her,. 

She wanted her husband’s family not to dislike her. 

Jasmine echoed: “What are you afraid of? They are all very well-educated 

people and easy to get along with. You don’t have to worry about what 
others are thinking, and you don’t have to care. When I was at the 
banquet, I lay down on the ground and threw Even though my aunt is so 
embarrassed, I’m not afraid of becoming famous.” 

Serenity chuckled. 



Jasmine really became famous instantly. 

Josh had an impression of Jasmine because she became famous for her 
performance at the banquet. Of course, it was also because of this that it 

was hard for Mrs. Lowe to help Jasmine lead the way, because many 

ladies saw Jasmine’s behavior that day. look. 
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Married At First Sight Chapter 2924-Mrs. Lowe wanted to bring her 

niece into a wealthy family because her niece had already given up on 
her when she was lying down. 

Unexpectedly, her niece was more blessed than she was, and she made 
eye contact with Josh. 

The Bucham family was much better than the Lowe family. 

Jasmine didn’t have to endure punishment from her mother-in-law when 

she married into the Bucham family. They were very kind to Jasmine. 

When Mrs. Lowe was young, she married into the Lowe family but was 
looked down upon by her mother-in-law. She suffered a lot. It was only 

after her mother-in-law passed away that she managed to get ahead. 

Camryn also laughed. After laughing, she said, “If you say this, I have 

nothing to be afraid of.” 

“What are you afraid of? You used to be so miserable and hurt, and you 

were never afraid. Now that your life is getting better and you have 
someone to rely on, you don’t have to be afraid anymore. Camryn, 
remember, there are so many York family members behind you. They will 

support you.” 

Serenity used her eldest sister-in-law’s courage to increase Camryn’s 

confidence. 



Camryn nodded vigorously. 

If soldiers come to block it, if water comes and soil comes, it will be 
flooded. There is nothing to be afraid of. 

“Seren, there’s no need to tell Callum about this. I was just a little 
nervous for a while, but I’m fine now.” Camryn didn’t want her husband 
to know that she was actually a little nervous. 

Let him know, and he will follow her. 

Not letting him follow her, he also said that she didn’t love him anymore 

and left him at home. 

It made her dumbfounded. 

In private, Callum was sometimes a bit naive. He would only show it 
after they became a couple. In the past, he seemed to be mature, steady, 

and as gentle as jade. 

Serenity said, “I won’t tell him. Callum won’t accompany you?” 

“Mom said it was all a party for ladies, and a few men went with them, 
so Callum didn’t have to go. Callum also said that I would go out with my 
mother without him and that I didn’t love him, which made me laugh to 

death.” 

As Camryn said that, she laughed. Her happiness was revealed both 

inside and outside of her words. 

Carrie, who was hiding behind the bookshelf and pretending to read, was 

so jealous that she almost went crazy. 

Blind Camryn, who had always been stepped on by her, had a better life 

than her. 

She was treated as a plaything and a pawn by Mr. Labbe. If she didn’t 
behave well, Mr. Labbe might really k!ll her. Also, he would take back 

everything he gave her. 



Why did Camryn live better than her? 

Because of jealousy, Carrie used strength with her hands and tore off a 
page in one go. 

When she saw the page she had torn out, she was a little overwhelmed. 
She wanted to just clip it to the book, but she also wanted to throw it 
away. When she looked up, she saw that there was a surveillance camera 
installed in the store, and she knew that her every move was being 

filmed. 

Carrie decided to buy the book from which she tore out a page. But she 

couldn’t pay because Camryn was there. 

Carrie then looked through other books. 

She wanted to wait until Camryn left before paying. 

It’s a pity that God is not on her side, and her cell phone suddenly rang. 

It was Mr. Labbe who called her. 

Carrie didn’t dare not answer Mr. Labbe’s call. 

She had to put down the information book and the book and walk out of 

the bookstore before answering the phone. 

It’s still raining outside. 

She hurried back and stood at the door of the bookstore, talking quietly 
on the phone to Mr. Labbe. 

Her move attracted the attention of the three young ladies. 

Camryn could not see clearly at first, but her hearing had always been 
excellent. No matter how quiet Carrie’s voice was, she could still hear it 
and felt that the voice was very much like Carrie’s. 

 

 


